C11.

Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

Item No. 23

 From:
 Clerks@vauqhan.ca

 To:
 Assunta Ferrante

 Subject:
 FW: [External] Thank you

Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:31:49 PM

From: Terry Walman

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:30 PM

To: mayor@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Thank you

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Bravo, and thank you Vaughan Council and Mayor Del Duca, and to City Clerk, and City Staff too.

You are all to be commended.

It is encouraging to see such understanding and action taken, while others duck or equivocate, or act against the good.

So many thank you, and appreciate you,

Sincerely, Terry Walman

From: mayor@vaughan.ca [mailto:mayor@vaughan.ca]

Sent: June-11-24 1:38 PM

To: Terry Walman

Subject: RE: [External] Thank you

Good afternoon,

Thank you for previously contacting the Mayor's Office regarding your concerns about community safety.

We are happy to provide you with this important update.

During the May 22, 2024 Council meeting, Vaughan Council unanimously passed Mayor Del Duca's <u>Member's Resolution</u>, which directs City staff to develop a by-law aimed at protecting Vaughan's places of worship, schools, childcare facilities, and hospital from protests that intimidate, or incite hatred, intolerance, and violence.

I am pleased to inform you that City staff have since developed the proposed by-law, which will be presented to City Council at the Committee of the Whole meeting scheduled for June 18th, 2024.

To read the proposed by-law, click here.

It would be very helpful if you would please consider sharing your opinion regarding this initiative with all Members of Council and our City Clerk.

To submit a written communication on the proposed by-law, please send an email to clerks@vaughan.ca and council@vaughan.ca. The deadline for submitting written communications is noon on June 17th, 2024.

If you'd like to make a deputation (which can be done in person or virtually) regarding the proposed by-law at the Committee of the Whole meeting, you can do so by preregistering by completing the <u>online form here</u> or calling Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. Deadline to register for a deputation is noon on June 17th, 2024.

Please let us know if you have any questions or require any additional information.

Thank you for your attention and participation in making Vaughan a safer, more inclusive community.

Best regards,

Office the Mayor, Steven Del Duca

From: Terry Walman

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 1:49 PM

To: mayor@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Thank you

any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Dear Honorable Mayor Del Duca.

So many Canadian Citizens, of all faiths, thank you, for your proposed bylaw to ban demonstrations that intimidate or incite hatred, violence, or discrimination.

Respectfully, Terry Walman, LLB, 1240 Bay Street, Suite 202 (Bay St., 1 block North of Bloor St.),

Toronto, Ontario, M5R 2A7

This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission from your computer, including any attachment(s). Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and attachment(s) by anyone other than the recipient is strictly prohibited.